October 22, 2010

Dear UBCMJ Editors:

We are very pleased to submit our original article entitled ‘Canada Hosts First Internal Medicine Meeting’ for consideration of publication in the News and Letters section of the UBCMJ. In this article we hope to highlight one of the largest international medical meetings and inform medical students about the learning opportunities designed specifically for them.

The manuscript submitted is an original work and the identical document has not been nor will be submitted to any other scientific or medical journal or avenue of publication.

The authors are aware of, and agree to, the content of the manuscript.

The address and contact information for the corresponding author is listed below.

Sincerest thanks for your consideration.

Best regards,

Abhijat Kitchlu, BASc
MD Candidate 2011

Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry

The University of Western Ontario
Aleksandra Leligdowicz, MD

PGY-1 Internal Medicine

University of British Columbia
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